
 

 
 

Prayer Requests 
• Packing and 

preparing for the 
move 

• To reach our startup 
fund goal  

• Bolivia’s political 
situation 

 

Praises 
• New support! 

• Tickets bought!  

• Passports and 
paperwork 
completed  

November / December 2019 

Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters, 

 We hope that you all had a 
wonderful Christmas and that your New 
Year is off to a great start! This New 
Year we have some exciting news to 
share! Our plane tickets to leave for 
Bolivia have been purchased for 
March 23rd !!!  We now have passports 
in hand and all the needed documents to 
begin our visa applications once we arrive in Bolivia. 

We have almost reached our support goal, and we are confident that the 
last bit of needed support will be coming in before our big move. We have spent 
the past two years sharing about our call to Bolivia, and we are overjoyed that it 
is finally time to go! At times deputation seemed like an impossible task, but we 
serve a God that specializes in the impossible! 

It is so amazing to look back over 2019 and see all that the Lord has 
done! The past year has been full of many opportunities to serve, as well as 
many chances to see God provide in amazing ways. We are so thankful for each 
supporter that has come alongside us during this deputation journey. It is humbling 
to know that so many have a desire to partner with us as we take the gospel to 
Bolivia. We have just three more scheduled meetings, and we will close the 
deputation chapter of our ministry. Please pray that God blesses these final 
meetings as we continue to share our heart for the Bolivian people. 

Thankfully, the political situation in Bolivia has improved significantly since 
our last letter. The former president has not been allowed to return, and new 
elections have been set for the beginning of May. These elections have the 
potential to once again cause some unrest, so please continue to keep Bolivia in 
your prayers. God has already answered many prayers in this situation and we 
know He is in control of Bolivia’s future.  

 

Your servants for Christ’s sake, 

The McKinney Family 
Missionaries to Bolivia 


